Dated:  11th June, 2007 

Sub.  Invitation to Participate in Farmers’ Awareness Campaign –2007, Gumla,    

           Jharkhand

Dear All,  

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to participate in “Farmers’ Awareness Campaign-2007, Gumla, Jharkhand  “ being organized at Gramin Navodaya Kendra , 0Police station Road ,  VPO: Sisai, Block: Sisai, District: Gumla, Jharkhand on 22nd June 2007 in association with its member organization Lohardaga Gram Swarajya Sansthan, Lohardaga, Jharkhand . 
The Farmers’ Awareness Campaign is being organized as a part of extension services of ISAP to focus on rendering extension service to the farming community, Farmer’s Clubs / SHGs with the help of governmental extension agencies & other institutions. At the same time it will also provide a forum for market linkage to the farmers and also SHGs for getting a better price for their produce and thereby enhancing their income and earning capacity for betterment of their lot.

The participants of the campaign will include the farming community in large numbers, grass root level Social Institutions and Federations, Districts and Block Level Government Functionaries, Elected People’s Representatives, PRIs, Financial Institutions and other Agri-business Stakeholders. 

Those who are interested to participate in this event are requested to contact Ms. Mamta Srivastava, National Coordinator at Tel. 011 32994117, 41730573/74   or email : mamta@isapindia.org.  

With warm regards,

                                                                                                 


Yours sincerely,



Dr. P. V. Thomas               CHAIRMAN

